
 

 
Dear Valued Patients, 

Here at the Optometric Group of Upland, we are thrilled to celebrate over 40 
years of providing you and your family with exceptional eye care. Your trust 
and loyalty have been the driving force behind our success. 

We have some exciting news to share that will allow us to serve even more 
of the Upland community! Starting in September 2024, we will be moving just 
a short mile away to a new location on 2nd Avenue in downtown Upland.  
The new office will be called the Optometric Group of Upland - Downtown. 

This move marks the acquisition of another esteemed optometry practice in 
Upland, allowing us to expand our services and better accommodate your 
needs. If you have an upcoming appointment, you will automatically be in 
the schedule at the new office. We have been seeing patients at the new 
location over the last year as we have been preparing for this merge, and we 
are excited to see all of you there at your next appointment. 

We are committed to ensuring a seamless transition for all of our patients. 
Your files, orders, and the familiar faces of our staff and doctors will be 
available at our new location.   

We encourage you to continue visiting us for your eye care needs and to see 
our new office in September 2024. We look forward to serving you for many 
years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Optometric Group of Upland 


